
Congregational Meeting 
May 7, 2017 

Meeting called to order by Vice President Larry Miller at 12:25 pm.   

A Quorum of 40% of the active membership (76) was present.  

Keralee Clay, Chairman of the Ministerial Search Committee, moved the 
Amarillo Unitarian Universalist Fellowship call Rev. Nell Newton to be our 
settled minister.  Motion passed. 

Vice President Miller called for the vote by secret ballot. 

Vice President Larry Miller and Secretary Sharon Baker counted all votes, 
including absentee ballots.  All 91 votes were YES to call Rev. Newton. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:36 pm. 

Sharon Baker, Secretary 

 

 
 

 


